
Special Election 
Public Meeting Notice 

 
Voters in the volunteer West Douglas County Fire Protection 
District will be asked a special ballot question on November 5, 
2019. This election will determine the future of the department 
that serves you and your neighbors. 
 
Please join us at one of three informational meetings in July to 
hear about: 
● The need to get the department out from under the 

Gallagher Amendment, which severely limits our tax 
revenues 

● The need for a small proposed mill increase to help 
ensure area residents continue to receive appropriate 
emergency response 

 
Meeting dates are: 
● July 10, at 7 p.m. at the firehouse in downtown Sedalia 
● July 15, at 6 p.m. at Sprucewood during the weekly 

potluck 
● July 24, at 7 p.m. at the Indian Creek Clubhouse 

 
Please tell your neighbors and plan to attend one of these events. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 


